Newsletter

14th May 2021

Once again we have had a fantastic week in school where we have all enjoyed some wonderful learning. Please ask your children to tell you all about the exciting things they have been doing this week in school.







CLAPA - Oscar's Walking Challenge:



One of our pupils has set themselves a challenge to walk 10k this week to raise money and awareness for CLAPA (Cleft Lip and Palate Association). Year 3 have chosen to support their friend Oscar by joining him on a few laps of the school track to help him achieve his challenge and for the whole class to collectively achieve 100k, each person joining Oscar has walked approx. 3k.

Well Done to Oscar, his Family and the Year 3 Team!



Italian Special Lunch Menu - Thursday 20th March



Following on from our Marvellous Me message sent this week we just wanted to remind you about the exciting Menu that we have on offer next week. On Thursday our Chef will be offering a variety of pizza and pasta options, with some exciting sides and desserts all inspired by Italy. If the children would like to select a sample of all the different items to try rather than just one option this is a possibility. The cost of the school meal is £2.30 per child. Please note that there will be no sandwich or jacket potato options on t

Ollerton Food Club:

ATTFE College, Nottinghamshire Children's Centre service and Family Action are launching a week Food on Our Doorstep (FOOD) Social shop to provide families with good-quality food at a low cost, while reducing food waste.

It costs just £1 a year for your family to become a member. Once you've joined, you can purchase a bag of tasty food items every week worth approx. £15.00 for just £3.50 from the Lifespring Centre!

For further information or to register please call: 07549925299 or email I.hill@attfe.org.uk

Music Lessons:

Sound Advice who provide Music Lessons to all of our children in school as well as provide Band afterschool, also offer a comprehensive package of additional instrumental, individual or group lessons lessons during the school day, including Guitar, Keyboard, Drums and much more. If you are interested and would like to find out more information or apply for your child to have lessons please visit www.soundadviceeducation.co.uk Charges do apply

Newsletter



Summer Raffle Reminder:

To support the Friends of St Joseph's we will be running a summer raffle, with prizes being hampers produced by each class. Each Class have a theme for their hamper and we are asking for donations to be sent into school by Friday 28th May so that the prizes can be made up

ready for tickets to be sold after the half term holiday.

Reminder: Internet Safety

Whilst our children now, more than ever, are confident when using the internet and understand how to keep safe online, we still have an important role in helping them to maintain safety. We shared a couple of brilliant guides on our Facebook page earlier this week but also wanted to share with you the following link to the NSPCC website where you will find even more information to support both parents and children keeping safe.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/



Forest School - Resources Needed

We are creating a mud kitchen for the children to use and enjoy during their Forest School Sessions. We are looking for donations of any pots, pans, spoons and kitchen utensils that you no longer require so that children can really enjoy this new area for learning.

In addition if anyone has any old herb pots or herb plants that can be planted outside, they would be gratefully received. Any donations can be left at the school office. Thank you.

Attendance:



Congratulations to Year 1 who Achieved the highest attendance last week!

Class	% Attend
Nursery	94.7
Reception	95.0
<u>C1</u>	99.6
C2	94.8
C3	99.1
C4	95.4
C5	98.1
C6	98.2
Overall	96.9

Commendations:



Congratulations to our children who have been recommended for commendation

Class	Pupil
Nursery	Ashton W
Reception	Paddy B
C1	Elias-Dean B
C2	Coby-Jo M
C3	Caspar L
C4	Mason J
C5	Mia W
C6	Joshua S
Special commendation from Mrs Bracegirdle	Peter-James G



Thursday 20th May

<u>Pizza</u> Margarita or Pepperoni

Fresh Made Pasta

Spinach and Mascarpone Ravioli
Beef Cannelloni
Trio of Penne Pasta
Choice of sauces including Tomato or Pesto

<u>Sides</u> Bruschetta / Garlic Bread / Salad

<u>Dessert</u>
Italian Cake / Biscotti Cookies / Fruit

Children will have the opportunity to sample more than one option

Delicious food every day



T: 07966 268 954 www.soundadviceeducation.co.uk

Comprehensive Music Tuition

Sound Advice offers a comprehensive package of instrumental lessons for students who would like to take an instrument further.

Our tutors are passionate about music and have the experience needed to inspire young musicians.

We can offer tuition in the following areas:

Strings - Violin and Viola

Woodwind - Clarinet and Saxophone

Percussion - Drum Kit

Brass - Trumpet

Rhythm - Guitar and Bass

Keyboard - Piano and Electric Keyboard

20 minute lesson prices start from: £3 (Shared 3 to a group)

£4 (shared 2 to a group)

£8 (Individual)

(Excluding VAT - Charged at the prevailing rate) Please note, the variety of Instruments offered

depends on uptake.



Apply online at: soundadviceeducation.co.uk/tuition/